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Dr. Nicholoas Hellmuth 
FLAAR 
111 Saddlemire 
Bowling Green, OH 43403 
 
 
September 21, 2006 
 
 
Dear Dr. Hellmuth: 
 
On behalf of Arts and Treasures from Latin America, I wish to thank you for your presentation on September 7, 
2006.  You are truly perched on the cutting edge of imaging technology.  You span the centuries with your 
base in archaeology and your vision of today and for the future generations.  Your presentation was splendid.  
We also wish to acknowledge your generosity in letting us use your photographs for promotion and display.  
They are really impressive.  Please accept this certificate of appreciation from Arts and Treasures from Latin 
America. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Lea E. Koesterer 
Board Member 
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